
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff & Physicians  

From: Kimberley Haley, Manager of Patient Information Centre 

Date: April 16, 2024 

Subject: Reinstatement of Health Report Manager – OntarioMD 
(HRM) Services 

 

1. The provincial Enterprise Master Patient Index system (EMPI) has been successfully updated.  
 

2. Starting Tuesday, April 16th, 2024, Health Report Manager – OntarioMD (HRM) services will be 
back online.  
 

3. All historical reports produced during the downtime will be sent via HRM to the respective 
providers.  
   

 

 

 


